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Scope/Applicability: All Rolls-Royce suppliers with US Department of Defence subcontracts 
 
Dear Supplier, 
 
We are nearly a year beyond the release of the interim rule that introduced new cybersecurity 
requirements defined by DFARS 252.204-7020. Our previous communication about this rule 
can be found in a previous Notice to Suppliers, NTS 519. Most suppliers have now complied 
with this new requirement, but for those that are still working toward compliance, Rolls-Royce 
is providing some additional resources. 
 
Here are links to two fact sheets that summarize the requirements contained within DFARS 
252.204-7020. 
 

 Summary of 252.204-7020 requirements 
 Summary of SPRS, PIEE, and SAM.gov 

 
In addition, Rolls-Royce is partnering with MxD, a manufacturing institute that specializes in 
cybersecurity, to offer an awareness campaign to help our suppliers understand cybersecurity 
requirements, and obtain support to achieving compliance. 
 
This awareness campaign will start with a webinar being offered on November 2nd and 9th. 
Please visit this link (https://www.rolls-royce.com/sustainability/customers-and-suppliers/cyber-
security.aspx#supplier-cyber-awareness) to find more details and to register. 
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